
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Planning Department – Land Management Division 

  

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President 

 Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

 

THRU: Charlie Pierce, Mayor 

 Melanie Aeschliman, Planning Director 

 Marcus Mueller, Land Management Officer 
 

FROM: Julie Denison, Land Management Technician 
 

DATE: December 22, 2021 
 

RE: Ordinance 2022-____, Authorizing A Communication Tower Agreement 

with Vertical Bridge S3 Assets, LLC at Nikiski Fire Station 1 (Mayor) 

 

Vertical Bridge S3 Assets, LLC owns and operates a 120’ wireless communications 

tower at Nikiski Fire Station 1.  The tower was constructed in 2000 and authorized 

under a land use permit for the purpose of providing wireless communication 

services.  The land use permit is in good standing and Vertical Bridge S3 Assets, 

LLC has requested to enter into a lease. 

 

A Communications Site Lease Agreement has been negotiated using standard 

practices for the parcel acquired by the Nikiski Fire Service Area.  The benefits of 

the lease would go to the service area.  The service area board will provide its 

recommendations to the assembly prior to public hearing on this ordinance.   

 

The planning commission will hold a public hearing on this item at its regularly 

scheduling meeting on January 10, 2022 and provide its recommendations prior 

to the January 18th assembly meeting. 

 

Your consideration of this ordinance is appreciated. 

DocuSign Envelope ID: FAF9BA8C-72EF-49E4-B3B1-E829D42085BB


		2021-12-17T17:22:19-0800
	Digitally verifiable PDF exported from www.docusign.com




